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Dr Jörg Mull, Executive Vice President Finance at Volkswagen Group China, will become the new 
Managing Director of Finance of Bugatti Automoiles S.A.S., Molsheim effective from September 
1. Dr Mull succeeds Jan-Henrik Lafrentz, who will leave Bugatti on August 31.
Jörg Mull took over as Executive Vice President, Finance of Volkswagen China at the 1th 
September 2007. He worked in Singapore and Tokyo from 1996 to 2002. The economist, who 
also holds a PhD, then moved to Volkswagen AG in Wolfsburg, where he was responsible for the 
pricing of product projects. He was Head of Development Controlling at Volkswagen AG since 
May 2006.
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